

eNews August, 2013





The New Dishwasher Is In!

Take a look at our new dishwasher! Last month we sent out a special appeal for help in replacing our old, failing dishwasher. Thanks to your generous response, enough funds were contributed to not only purchase this new LG dishwasher, but also enough to purchase a new washing machine as well. What a blessing! We are so happy to have a dependable, high quality appliance to wash the multiple loads of dishes we go through every day. Thank you so much for helping us with this important need. Nazareth Home supporters are the BEST!

Donating their hard earned cash



One way kids celebrate summertime is to have a good old lemonade stand. Budding entrepreneurs can usually raise a few dollars and have a great time doing it. Some of our special young friends did just that recently, and they wanted to donate their earnings to Nazareth Home!

We had the camera ready when they stopped by the house, and we were delighted to receive their gift! Here, Emma, Matthew and Abby are presenting Nazareth Home Director Jean Bowman with \$43.00 in cash...the entire proceeds of their lemonade stand. We are so impressed with these young people who demonstrate generosity at such a young age. May all of our children be inspired by their example!





20th Anniversary Nazareth Home Gala have been announced...including a new date and a new location.

Click **HERE** to find out more!

Poor Handmaids of Jesus Christ





Copyright © 2013 Nazareth Home, All rights reserved.

unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences

